
 
 

  
 
 
 

 

TO : ALL MEMBERS 
 

FROM : BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 
DATE :  December 1, 2013 

 
SUBJECT : CHANGES IN THE INTEREST RATE 
 

 
The Board of Directors always pursues the best direction to take our 
Cooperative towards a better future, which is why we are in the 
process of migration to a more agile system in accordance with 
technological changes. To ensure maintaining the economic stability 
that has characterized us for years, we inform that effective January 1, 
2024, we will adjust the interest percentage on the savings account as 
follows. 
 

• $.01 up to $49,999.99 1.25% 
• $50,000.00 up to $99,999.99 1.50% 
• $100,000.00 and up 1.75% 

 
 

We will continue to regularly review the interest rates on savings. 
Everything will depend on the reality of the economy and of the 
market, always keeping in mind that we continue to be the best 
alternative in the market. 
 
We take this opportunity to express our appreciation for your 
sponsorship and to remind our present and prospective members what 
a great benefit our Cooperative is. We urge you to continue the saving 
habit and the prudent use of credit in our Cooperative. 
 

La Cooperativa de Ahorro y Crédito Rafael Carrión, Jr. no está asegurada por el Gobierno Federal.  En caso de insolvencia, el Gobierno Federal no asegura ni garantiza su dinero en esta institución. 
 


